
Summer 

CUm.ber Summer Sllder! 

June 12, 2024 

Dear WTPS Elementary Parents and Guardians, 

As we are wrapping up the 2023-2024 school year, our students are looking 

forward to a well deserved break! Summer is a great time to recharge and reset! 

While we’re doing that, we want to be mindful of the “Summer Slide.” Summer 

learning loss is a real thing, but it can be significantly minimized with meaningful and 

consistent activities to keep those brains sharp. 

If you didn’t have a chance to attend last night’s parent presentation, “Let’s Avoid 

the Summer Slide,” please take a moment to click through the presentation as it 

contains

Climber and avoid becoming a Summer Slider! Don’t miss the incentive slide, 

many links with resources to help your child become a Summer 

which explains how to earn raffle tickets to win individual and class rewards! 

Although nothing is mandatory, these opportunities provide a chance for our 

students to engage their brains and minimize summer regression. Parents are 

encouraged to assist their children when needed. 

Have a great summer! 

Mrs. Erin Embon 

Director of Curriculum PK-5 
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